# Weekly News - Friday 20th April

# Year Two

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have had a great week and are enjoying some sunny spells too. We have started to get stuck into our new topics and loved making our own marbled paper in art.

## **English**

This week we have written a letter to Flat Stanley's cousin telling him how he got flat! Children have worked hard to write in 1<sup>st</sup> person, use conversational phrases and think about how Stanley feels.

We have been impressed with the effort children have put in and this shows in their wonderful letters.

#### **Maths**

This week we have been revisiting and revising lots of different topics. We have looked at multiplication, division and fractions. Next week we will be exploring shape and their properties.

### **Topic**

In Science we learnt about plant growth and have set up an investigation to see what conditions are best for plants to grow.

In History we have looked at a timeline of what happened when during the Great Fire of London.



# Deputy Head Teachers Award

Bracken Thomas Iksha

Clover Harrison Amber

Heather Isla Rannvj

## **Notices**

Thank you to all parents who attended the SATs talk on Wednesday. If you were unable to attend the presentation is on the school website. If you have any questions please see your class teacher.

Library – The children are allowed to take library books out from this term and there is a new 100 Book Challenge your child may be taking part in. Please ensure books are in the book bags on your class's day to change.